
 

Ref No. AIACE/CENTRAL/2020 / 31                                                                                    Dated    23.3.2020 

 To 

The Chairman, 
 Coal India Limited, 
Coal Bhawan, 
Premise No-04 MAR, Plot No-AF-III, Action Area-1A, 
Newtown, Rajarhat, Kolkata-700156 

  

Sub:-  Expression of Thanks for deferring Coal Stock Measurement  schedule on our request. 

  

Dear Sir, 

  

We whole heartedly thank your honour and the entire team of CIL under your disposal for deferring 
the scheduled Coal Stock Measurement schedule by 15 days vide office order no. CIL/C-
1/AnnCSM/19-20/209 dt. 23-3-2020. 

 

 We understand this to be a follow-up to our yesterday’s request vide our letter no. 
AIACE/CENTRAL/2020/30 dt. 22.3.2020. 

 

 We take this opportunity to assure you that we at AIACE always work for betterment of CIL without 
resorting to confrontation in our attitude. 

 Thanking you once again, 

  

With best regards, 

  

 
 
CC 

DP/ DF / DT / DM, CIL, Kolkata 
ALL CMDs of CIL subsidiaries 

 


